
Homework Policy

Mrs. B. Jones

Why I assign homework: 

Homework is important, it reinforces skills that are taught previously and prepares students for 

upcoming lessons. Homework teaches responsibility and helps students to develop positive 

habits. 

When will homework be assigned? 

Homework will only be assigned if students do not complete their class assignments Monday 

through Thursday. Homework should not exceed 30 minutes to complete. This does not include 

Science projects. 

Student’s homework responsibilities: 

I expect students to do their best job when completing homework. All homework assignments 

are to be completed neatly and turned in on time. Students will not be given extra time for 

assignments or provided make-up work unless the child was absent. 

Teacher’s homework responsibilities: 

To review and check all homework assignments. This does not mean that a grade will be 

assigned to an assignment but checked for completion and understanding. If a student’s 

homework reflects a lack of understanding of a concept or skill a review will be provided before 

moving on to the next assignment.  

Parent’s homework responsibilities: 

Parents are the key to making homework a positive experience for their children. Parents should 

make homework a priority providing supplies and a quiet work environment. 

If students do not complete homework: 

Students who do not complete assignments will complete in class during recess. If homework is 

consistently incomplete parents will be notified. If there is a legitimate reason are not able to 

finish homework, please send a note on the day the assignment is due. The note must be signed 

by a parent and should not become a routine or habit. 
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